
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Windsor                                Term:  Summer 2  2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
In English, we have been writing about our 

experiences and trips into the community. We use 

switches, communication aids, Makaton, gesture 

and our voices, to communicate.  We have been 

working on our hobbies and interests topic and 

have been exploring and range of indoor and 

outdoor leisure activities. We have been 

communicating our choices and writing about our 

favourites. We enjoyed visiting Victoria park and 

making choices of what equipment to play on. We 

visited Newbury library and chose books, based on 

our interests. We have been working really hard to 

develop our reading. 

We did lots of practice for sports day, and enjoyed 

competing in the track activities on the day. We 

practiced transitioning to the field and to different 

activities. Students took park in hoop and beanbag 

throwing, bowling and javelin, among others.  

We loved listening to the Rock choir who visited the 

school and danced, clapped and moved to the 

music. We also loved seeing a visiting lorry.  

Windsor have been learning about time in maths, 

linked to Sports day and have been timing 

ourselves to do races, and counting how many in a 

minute, using sand timers and stop watches. 

Windsor class have also been working on 

developing our understanding of capacity in maths 

this term. We have been exploring jugs and pots of 

different capacities, filling and emptying them and 

comparing who has the most.  

In PSHE, we been learning about why we need to 

use deodorant and where we need to wear it. We 

have been choosing our favourite deodorant 

smells. We have been using anatomically correct 

dolls and stories from Chailey heritage, to support 

us with our learning.  

In music, we have been using boom-wackers and 

have been exploring other long and short 

instruments, and in drama we have been exploring 

sensory stories. In art we have been painting 

pebbles and mobiles for the sensory garden.  

Some of us have been enjoying rebound therapy, 

and hydrotherapy and have been doing so well.  

In our communication session, we have been doing 

Let’s connect sessions and have been 

communicating more and finished really well.  

We hope you have a lovely summer holidays. We 

are looking forward to lots of exciting trips and 

activities next term. 

 

 

 

  

 
Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of Summer 2 – Tuesday 22nd July 

 

Inset days 3rd and 4th September 

 

Start Autumn term 1 – Friday 5th September 

 

School closes at 1pm for staff training – Friday 12th 

September. 

Details of trips will be sent out on the first week back.  


